

# Campus

# BULLETIN

November 13, 1980

"Conduct yourselves wisely toward outsiders, making the most of the time. Let your speech always be gracious, seasoned with salt, so that you may know how you ought to answer every one."

Colossians 4:5,6

Everyone who has an interest in Christian entertainment, will not want to miss the Drama Club Meeting Nov. 13, at 3:30 p.m. in H-107. Arne Dixon (professional Christian entertainer) will be speaking-performingand teaching you the basics. Come, enjoy, and learn!!!

Sonship will be ministering at the Kirkland Nazarine Church this Sunday evening at 5:45 p.m. The church is across from the Funeral Home on State in Kirkland.

who are sending you letters in the mail include your current room number on the address. This will help you receive your mail quicker.

Can you imagine trying to build a house without a hammer or a saw? It would seriously hamper the work! Many Home Missions churches are trying to build up their congregations without proper tools. Metho-Valley is a church in this situation. They need a mimeograph machine for printing and a typewritter to cut stencils. We can give them these tools to build a solid church. Our W.O.M. offering was about \$710 last week, praise God! Let's meet this need for the Metho-Valley church. Let God guide you in giving.

Attention All Student Leaders and Interested Students: We will be setting aside the whole day this Monday as a time of fasting and prayer for the Spiritual needs of N.C. We need to have a move of God in our hearts and lives all over this campus. Please be in constant prayer for this need. At 6:30 a.m. we will be meeting in the chapel for prayer to start the week. Come and touch the Lord with us as a body.

If you're free 4th period on Friday, Nov. 14, you are invited to hear Jeff Starr, Program Coordinator for Youth Outreach Crisis Residential Center, guest speaker for Dean Rutledge's class on Juvenile Delinquency.

W.O.M. chapel this Friday: Jeff Starr will be ministering.

You are invited to attend Westminster A/G this Sunday. Vans will leave from Guy-Perks Hall at 9 a.m. and will return after the a.m. service. For more info, contact Ed Novak in GB 210. Pastor Wilson will minister in the morning, Denny Strand and family will minister in the evening.

Wives of Married Students: Our second volleyball game is Monday, November 17, at 7 p.m. Come 10 minutes early to warm up. We won our first game. If you plan to play, please call our Captain, Susie Mun so whe will know how many ladies will be playing. (822-2037)

ALL STUDENTS!!! Please have those people WINTER QUARTER PRE-REGISTRATION is in process! Make sure you have signed up for an appointment time. This Monday, Nov. 17 is the last day of registration. Accounts must be cleared with the Business Office before coming to register. Class closures are listed on the door window of the Registrar's Office.



"You're twirling too fast!"

# SIGN UP SHEETS WILL BE POSTED SOON FOR OPERATION TURKEY!!!

Are you interested in Ministry? Are you unable to go home for Thanksgiving or willing to sacrifice your Thanksgiving at home to your brothers and sisters in Christ? Then Operation Turkey is for you. This is helping Home Missions churches in the NW District by painting, remodeling, canvassing and sharing in worship services. Transportation is free as well as food, home cooked meals, and sleeping accomodations. Besides ministry it's lots of fun and good fellowship with fellow students. Any questions, see Mike Zubitis in GB 508.

- CLOWN NEEDED for the Kid's MIG Bible
  Club every other Tuesday for 2 hours.
  Interested? Call Terra at 827-7102
  for details. We will help supply
  the outfit and transportation.
- Kid's MIG going out Thursday for Bible Club. Come along and see if you'd like to get involved. Meet with us at 3 p.m. in Guy-Perks for a CHALLENGE of your life.
- Piano students who wish to study winter quarter with Mrs. Hood should see her for a permission slip or get one from the Music Secretary.
- Students who wish to study voice during winter quarter, must see one of the voice teachers for permission to enroll. Mrs. Carpenter, Mrs. Hood, Miss Klefton, and Mrs. Yockey are available during various hours of the day. Check with the Music Secretary to see who is available to talk with you. If you are studying voice this quarter, check with your teacher to make sure your name is on the continuing students list if you wish to enroll for winter quarter.
- In a letter from the Puget Sound Blood Center and Program, it is reported that on Thursday, October 23, 56 students and faculty were able to give blood. Because blood is divided into its component part, 168 patients benefitted by the donations. Much appreciation is expressed by them.

#### COME SEE:

Yosemite Sam, Quickdraw McGraw, Tonto, and Old MacDonald -- All at the Wacky Wild Wonderful Western Wing-ding! It's this coming Saturday, November 15, at 7:30. Lots of wonderful prizes, wacky costumes, wild games, and a wing-ding of a time. Bring extra wampum for feasting fabulous foods.

--YOU ARE ON THE WANTED LIST!!--

WOMEN'S VARSITY BASKETBALL Practices will start on Monday, Nov. 17, at 4 p.m. If you have had any basketball experience and desire to play, please come to the gym on Monday and give it a try.

# COME ONE COME ALL!!!

Singspiration - Tuesday, Nov. 18 in the Chapel. An evening to minister to the Lord. Put on by the Campus MIG - all invited. The songs will be sung as worship to HIM. Come and spend and evening giving Him praise for all He has done for you.

"81 Class T-Shirts" are now on sale men \$6, women \$6.50. Guys, pick yours
up from John Young, R.C., Gals, pick
yours up from Carrie Gladding in GP
209. A unique gift for Christmas or
for a friend (or just for yourself). A
good witness to others. I will start
a conversation.

### For Sale:

Hohner 12-string accoustic guitar, with (key) locking hard shell case. 1½ years old. Excellent condition. \$300 (firm). Contact Tim Bowley Beatty 202. 822-9965 or work: 747-5335 (5-9 p.m., M-F)

## Money Available

Basic Grants are still available for the 1980-81 academic year. It costs nothing to apply and applications can be picked up in the Financial Aids Office in the Administration Building.

### THANKSGIVING:

If you will be saying in the dorm over the Thanksgiving Holiday and wish to have a meal at the home of someone living nearby, please inquire at the Dean of Student's Office.

There are folks who would like to share Thanksgiving with some NC kids.